
Scholarship Bulletin – October, 2020 

 

There still isn't much to say as there are few meetings taking place. We did have a teleconference 

SEC Meeting on October 10. We had the opportunity of seeing everyone, that was nice. 

 

As for Scholarship, the application should be on the Website by the end of the month. Then I 

hope that everybody will distribute the application.  I realize that this year it might be hard to get 

transcripts; you have to try. There are two applications, The Department Ladies Auxiliary and 

the Career Start. Let's push the applications, as I want to give out the scholarships this year. I 

hope that every Post will donate to my Department Project, "Book Worms", it will help to give 

out Scholarships. 

 

Please remember that reports are due by November 5. The reports must be turned in to qualify 

for an award, even if have nothing to report, so please write "NOTHING TO REPORT " on the 

report and mail it out to the respective Chairperson. 

 

Let's stay healthy and I hope to see everyone in person at the Spring SEC. 

 

God bless the AMVET Family. 

 

Linda Marshall     

Scholarship Chairperson 

 


